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Aldicarb has been an important nematicide for our cotton farmers for the past 25 years.  We are faced with serious problems in cotton production from nematodes such as the Southern root-knot and reniform.  These two nematodes are widespread throughout Louisiana and been a persistent and difficult pest to try to manage.   Aldicarb has been one of most widely used nematicides to help us manage these problems.  The loss of this pesticide would greatly reduce our options to deal with plant-parasitic nematodes.

 We have had good results with Aldicarb as a nematicide in cotton for many years.  Since it is applied in the seed furrow and at fairly low use rates, there are minimal problems to wildlife or other environmental concerns.  Our producers are very concerned about profitability and are very unlikely to be wasteful by applying excessive amounts or putting it where it will not help with the cotton crop.

Aldicarb has a proven track record in our state where it has been used successfully for many years to deal with nematode problems.  We have very few nematicides that are registered for cotton in our state and even fewer which can provide the nematode and insect control provided by Aldicarb.  
Thank you for considering my comments for our cotton producers in our state.
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